
 

 

    CITY OF SUMMERVILLE, GEORGIA 
        REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 

    FOR THE POSITION OF MUNICIPAL  
    COURT JUDGE 

 
 
 

The City of Summerville is requesting that all interested persons send a letter of interest 
to the City Manager regarding their interest and their qualifications for the position of 
Municipal Court Judge. 
 
The qualifications for the position are a practicing lawyer in good standing with the State 
Bar of Georgia with the availability to handle court two times per month plus availability 
to sign probation warrants during non-business hours.  Handling court is at this time a 
half-day requirement twice per month. 
 
The position is a part-time position with pay at $1,000.00 per month and no benefits.  
The position is an independent contractor status.   
 
All interested persons should send letters to: 
 
  Tony Carroll, City Manager 
  P.O. Box 180 
  Summerville, GA 30747 
  Or to  
  tcarroll@summervillega.org 
 
All submissions required by December 2, 2016. 
 
   
 

 

 


